
Wednesday Ladies Day Golf League 

Juniper Hill Golf Course 

September 20, 2017 

League Administrator, Ruth Hinkle opened the meeting 

Ruth recognized those who had birthdays in September. Prayer requests and concerns were received.  

Minutes and Financial reports from August, 2017 were motioned by Michel Brown and second Aggie 

Hampton to be accepted.  Motion carried. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Away play will be at Wild Turkey Golf Course. Meet at 8:30 play at 9:00  

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

  

A motion was made to continue to have the Juniper by Shirley Rodgers and second by Pam Rhodes. 

Debbie Wash and Aggie Hampton will chair the Juniper next year.  

 

2015 Schooley bucks will expire 12-30-2017. Ruth will send out an email in regard to this.  

 

The greens will be worked on Monday and Tuesday next week. 

 

Last day of regular league play is 10-04-2017.  We will have a fun game, lunch with salad & deserts. The 

end of the year awards will be presented. 

 

Meeting adjourn. 

 

Carol Payton, Secretary 


